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Community Engagement Night: Abortion 

 
“With the recent Supreme Court decision, we hear a lot about abortion, however, we are likely to see 

memes and protests or hear shouted chants,” said Rep. Allen. “On such an important topic, we need 

face to face conversation that goes beyond slogans to understanding.” 

 

For this reason, Rep. Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) is hosting a Community Engagement Night:  

 

Thursday, August 25th at 7pm  

The Waukesha Public Library (321 Wisconsin Ave.) 

Program Room A  

 

Rep. Allen will speak for 15-20 minutes on the timely and relevant issue of abortion before responding 

to questions. 

 

“I’m looking forward to addressing the commonly held ideas on this topic. It’s important to examine 

these ideas thoughtfully, logically, ethically, and scientifically. Only then can we build a consensus on 

what is right,” stated Rep. Allen. “I hope to engage with many constituents on this topic with fruitful 

conversation.” 

 

To attend, please register at 608-266-8580 or email rep.allen@legis.wisconsin.gov. 
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